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Main Issues Report - Response

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I recommend this site to the Council to be brought forward under the new Local Development Plan.

With limited space for housing it is important to str ke the right balance of matching

housing needs yet retaining appropriate amenity space. The proposed retirement village at North Deeside Road/Ingarth Road takes account of this criteria and in

fact will open up more open public

space for use.

Good transport links are important to traverse the City. A better link road between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road is very much needed for lots of

reasons: to reduce the traffic congestion, to reduce journey times, to make the route safer, to offer better connection to the facilities on Garthdee Road.
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